From: Jeremy Lewison _

Sent: 13 May 2018 21:37

To: Planning

e carotine caL; [
Subject: 2018/2125/T

Dear Sirs

| am writing in full support of the application to fell to the ground the Robinia. This tree was planted
by a previous owner of 1 Steeles Road and it has substantially shaded our garden ever since with
resulting loss of sunlight. The tree is oversized for the plot. We are also in full support of works
proposed to the lime trees.

Yours sincerely

Jeremy Lewison and Caroline Schuck




